Annex B

SAFER ROAD CROSSING FOR BISHOPTHORPE ROAD

Qur local community desperately need g safer crossing at the top of Bishopthorpe road (unction with
Campelshon Road) approaching the Knavesmire Primary School. This is an extrernely busy junction, which, at
present, Isaves pedestians exposad and vulnerable 1o the oncoming traffic. The current small island in the
cenire of the road is insufficient to protect pedestrians from speeding cars and poor visibility. This has created a
hugs risk aspecially to our children crossing to get to Primary Schonl. Please sign the petition below to help
support cur cause to have a safer road crossing instalied to keep everyone safe.

We the undersigned are concerned residents who ask the City of York Couneil act now 1o put a pelican

srossing in place at the top of Bishopthope Road by junction of Campelshon Road.
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